NEW TELEPHONE No. 47445 OXFORD,

From the Loko2428 University Registry
Secretary of Faculties. ' 19) f d
Xjor

18th November 1939,

Dear Sir,
The Nuffield Committee has reappointed you as

Neuropathologist from 8 November 1939 to 31 July 1941.-
on the same terms as in the past year, i.e. £700 a year
and three months' notice of earlier terminetion of the
appointment being required on either silde.

Yours faithfully,
e (K
il st

Dr.P.del 510 Hortega,
Muffield “epte of Surgery,
Radecliffe -Infirmary.




